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DECEMBER 2021 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 
 

 John Conroy & Family, Nick Finke,  

Dylan Hansen, Corey Niemela,  

Trygve Olsen and Tim Thurber. 

Christmas Party—For those attending the 

Christmas party—reminder that it is  

December 4th doors open at 4pm out at  

Carpenter Creek Farm & Winery.  

Dinner for 13 and over is $40 per person and 12 

and under are $10 per person. You must pre-

register to attend as there is limited attendance. 

 

We will have Santa, Raffles, Silent Auction and 

other fun activities for all who attend. It is in a 

barn with a propane heater so dress warmly and 

ladies—open toed shoes may not be the best op-

tion for footwear to stay warm.  



Congrats Hunters!  

We’re happy to see our  

youth out hunting.  

Share your knowledge 

and pass down your hunt-

ing traditions to your 

family and friends. 

Going out and learning 

how to hunt is a priceless 

experience.  
 

Left is Wesley Tavera 

 

Below is Hunter Lardy. 



Congratulations to 14 year old 

Kenna Olson on her beautiful  

5 x 7 bull elk. In her Dad, 

Luke’s words, “My baby girl 

got it done this year”. That is 

her with her Dad Luke then 

below is a picture of the head. 
 

Below Weston Keller was able 

to take this buck on a  

mentored youth hunt. He won 

the .243 at our OHA banquet 

in August.  

 



NEW #2 RECORD FOR ROCKY MOUNTAIN ELK IN OREGON 
The antlers of a Union County bull elk have been officially scored at 406 6/8 

which would make it the second place record for a typical Rocky Mountain elk 

in Oregon.  

The bull’s skull and antlers were found by a cone collecting crew on private 

timberland in the Catherine Creek Unit during the summer and turned in to 

ODFW. ODFW hopes to eventually display the bull’s record antlers in one of our 

offices and thanks taxidermist Brody Turner for working with us to get them 

ready for display.  

 



  PRICE REDUCED FURTHER! 

 Duck Club Property For Sale 

   Now $ 595,000 
 

Professionally developed 66 acre hunting property 5 miles Northwest of  

Cornelius, Oregon. 
 

Two to 8 duck ponds depending on Dairy Creek water levels.  
 

Water rights dating back to 1945.  Some ponds can be pumped.  
 

Large 45 x 65 foot barn with cement floor that can be used for club house, 

storage or ? 

 

Annual income from Govt. tree 

plantings, farming & hunting. 
 

Details and tour for serious  

prospects, contact: 

Dave Sill,  

Fish & Wildlife Biologist 

503-718-7235 Cell 503-701-5169 
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There is no December Chapter Meeting. Everyone have a fantastic holiday season.  

 

If you have ideas for guest speakers please contact Shelley Kind at 503-522-8723. 

 

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $120 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 730 members This will be in the 

form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send an 

email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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